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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Make the Road Responds to Rumors of Trump’s “Deal”  
to Fund his Racist Border Wall 

 
Immigrant leaders from CT, NJ, NV, NY and PA denounce a supposed “deal” from Trump and 

call on Congress to reopen the government right away 
 
In response to rumors that Donald Trump will offer to extend protections to Dreamers in 
exchange for funding for a border wall, Make the Road organizations in Connecticut, New 
Jersey, Nevada, New York and Pennsylvania issued the following joint statement: 
 
“Across the country today, immigrant women and their allies are marching to demand that all 
our communities be treated with respect and dignity. Meanwhile, Donald Trump appears poised 
to make yet another push for his absurd and unnecessary border wall.  
 
Donald Trump is not offering a compromise – he is continuing to hold federal workers and the 
American people hostage in his ridiculous efforts to fund a border wall.  
 
Trump is the one who ended Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) and Temporary 
Protected Status (TPS) programs, jeopardizing millions of immigrants and their families. He has 
no right to use us as a pawn in his political games. 
 
We call on Congress to reject any border wall deal from Trump, and to reopen the government 
right away. Congress should pass legislation to protect Dreamers and TPS recipients, but not in 
exchange for a racist border wall.”  
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